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"You all are doing a wonderful job of bringing kids
together safely and giving them an oasis of freedom and

connection during a very difficult time."
Parent of 2 campers



Dear GRP Community, 
We write to you to share the successes of our past year which would not have been possible
without your support. The opportunity to forge ahead with plans of a summer camp
transformed in 2021 was due to your commitment to GRP and our mission. That commitment
is not taken lightly. Your belief in our approach and programming highlights the trust that
underpins our operations. 

Reinforced by that trust, we as a leadership team dove wholeheartedly into making 2021
evolutionary. We sought and consulted with scientific experts, and devoured every report published
relevant to camp and COVID. Because of our nimble approach and exhaustive preparation, we
created a multi-step process to keep our community safe while still providing quality programs. Over
and over we heard (and witnessed) that children needed the connections and positive health impacts
that camp affords. Our meticulous efforts were rewarded and we did not experience a single case of
COVID at camp last year. 

Your engagement allowed for the most successful financial year in camp’s history. Not only
were donations in 2021 the highest ever, enrollment was at an all time high, too. Through
strong community partnerships and generous contributions, we served more campers and
expeditioners from historically excluded demographics than ever before. These, combined with
the government's paycheck protection loans (PPP) and a few small grants, enabled us to
crawl out of debt and invest in the future of GRP. We have historically operated on a
shoestring, but the successes of 2021 have helped in stabilizing our footing. Hopefully, we can
weather any unforeseen future storms with a bit more ease and continue growing the work of
our mission.

You made this past year not only possible, but remarkable - every carefree adventure, every
fireside gathering, every night spent sleeping under the stars. You share our belief that GRP
is exactly the camp we need for the world we want - and every kid deserves this opportunity.
The impact we create together is for a lifetime - we simply could not do it without you. 

Thank you for believing in (and trusting) the magic of GRP, 
Anne & Steve



WHO WE ARE
*MISSION*

The mission of Green River
Preserve is to inspire

environmental stewards through
a joyful connection to nature.

*VISION*
It is our vision to provide an
opportunity for all to have

access to camp and to foster a
connection to nature that
influences choices in an

environmentally conscious way.

*VALUES*
We believe that great leaders and organizations possess strong values.

These are the ethical compass of our business and guide us in our culture
and decision making. These values are deeply rooted in everything we do

at GRP- from mentor hikes to campout to learning a new skill to
inspiring a peer- our campers and staff are unlocking the potential that

is already there and discovering how they can truly thrive. 

Growth Mindset       Inclusion     Community 
 Environmental Stewardship       Respect 

Amatic SC



“A recent study indicates that children who increased
their connection to nature during the pandemic
reported fewer behavioral or emotional problems.

However, lower-income children often lack the ability
to access safe, open outdoor spaces. Summer camp offers
a way for scholars to reconnect with nature, connect
with peers from other backgrounds, and try activities

like kayaking … and hiking for the first time.”
-Wayfinders 



***Meet one of our Partners***
While we work with multiple community partners in North and South Carolina to get kids to

camp who would otherwise be unable to attend, this year we are happy to shine a spotlight on
Wayfinders out of Charlotte, NC. Wayfinders has been sending kids to camp since 1988 when

it originated as The Bruce Irons Foundation. Wayfinders makes a commitment to send
selected scholar students to high-quality residential camps for at least five years. 

This is not a one-time deal. We have partnered with them for over 10 years now and have
steadily increased our enrollment of their scholars in our summer programming each year.

This past summer, we were thrilled to be able to have Wayfinders scholars join our
Expeditions for the first time. This summer, we look forward to having 28 scholars join us at

base camp and in our Expeditions.

“I learned that I love nature. And
to respect the environment!” 

-5th grader

“You don’t even know you can do
things. And then you do them.” 

 -7th grader

“I was shy when I got there. By the
time I left, I felt like I could do

anything.“ 
-9th grader

From their voices......

“I want my children to be able to do the
things I never did. I want a different life
for my boys and camp helps show them

new opportunities.”
Parent Testimony

Is there an organization in your
community we should partner with?
Please let us know! WE are eager to

continue this model and help bring
more kids to camp. 

https://wayfindersnc.org/


Changing Lives Together
Our programs are intentional building blocks that foster growth & self development. 

Cultivates Belonging

Empower 
self determination &

independence 



Inspires connection,

stewardship, & engagement

Time in Nature

Core Values & Mission

Positive adult & Peer Mentorship



Financial Information

In a nutshell.....
The combination of donations, grants, expense reductions, increased

programming, and our most successful year in camp enrollment has allowed us to
transition from a business in debt to a business that can invest in the future. 

Thank you for your continued support of our mission. 



7,694 camper days of
environmental

education

112 Expeditioners

102 Seasonal Jobs 

$60,695.25 in 
Scholarship Awarded




583 campers
261 were new!

After 33 years 
 inspiring environmental stewards 
Join us in celebrating our 2021 highlights

5 Core Values
Respect

Community
Inclusion

Growth Mindset
Environmental Stewardship




4 new expeditions offered

10 weeks of
Camp! 

Did you know we
added a week?

ZERO
COVID 

Cases at GRP
     4 

Grand Slams!!!



Colbert Family Fund
Missy & Sandy Schenck

It is with deep gratitude that we thank the following for their generous
support to Green River Preserve during our last fiscal year:

Rhododendron — $10,000+

Pine—$5,000- $9,999

Laurel — $1,000 – $4,999

Hickory — $500 – $999
Nina Maddux

Heidi & Gregg Sandreuter

Oak — $100 – $499Maple- $1-$99

American Endowment
Dudley Family

The Evans Family
Tish & Steve Mead

Drs. Chris Paul & Anna Bauer
Francis & Faith Sills

Allison & Adam Abramson
Nathan Ahlgrim

The Bonnyman Family Fund
Marion Czachor & James

Bombenger
Will Langford

Jennifer & Nick Maraveyias
Roger Ove & Suzanne Mary Russo
Lunsford Richardson Family Trust

Jason Roghelia
Anna Ruth

Mitzi & Richard Ruth
Emilie White
Worm Law

Frank & Letitia Accarrino
Lee Alberts

Nancy Bondurant
Julia Buerger

Georgia & WIlliam Collett
Jennifer & David Cowden

Jennifer David
Edward Dickinson

Shayna Howell
Merrie Koester
Annie McEwan

Nicole & Mike Mihalas
John & Jill Paul
Reed Perkins

Kartik Sethuraman
Lisa Turner

Dana & Obi Ugwonali
Carli Webb & Grey Bailey

West Willmore
Mark John Zylka

Trudi Abel & Noah Pickus
Meredith & James Bannon
Ashley Bell & Patt Mulhern

Jay Bolin
Megan Brett

Jennifer & Brian Brimmage
Shields Carstarphen

Paige & Jeff Chandler
Dr. Carey Christiansen-Ford & Dr.

Aaron Ford
Donna Cooke & Matthew

Maciejewski
Andrea & Brian Cohen

Starcen Ellis
Margaret Eagles & Don Flowers

Dr. Dan & Fran Fried
Rebecca Friedman & Aran Toshav

Ellen & Will Gaddy
Stephanie & Steven Glickhauf

Emily & Remy Laan
Lisa & John Lindvall

Susan Luck
Clifton McCormick & Tracy Culver

Deborah McDonald
Dr. Julie Monaco & Mark Smith

Drs. Susan & Zack Moore
Dana O'Donovan

Jessica & Eric Orbock
Laura Paul

Dr. Jennifer Peebles & John Davis
Denise Phillips & Walter Partain

Drs. Elise & Andrew Rackoff
Dr. Fatima Rangwala & Dr. Yousuf

Zafar
Leila Ross

Danielle & Mark Scheurer
Katherine & MItchell Schorr

Nicholas Shaffer
Dr. Imali Sirisena & Parker

Kitterman
Tracy & Jim Strong
Julie & Heath Taylor

Lisa Turner
Amy & Blake Vaden

Yeargin Contribution for James &
Anna Ruth



Julia Buerger
Dr. Susan Gebhard
Missee Fox

Dream Big with Us 

So far, we have raised $43,496.03 this fiscal year. Thank you! In addition, we have given away $44,095
scholarships for our 2022 season to new and returning campers. We have committed an additional

$50,000 in scholarships to our partnership organizations including Wayfinders, AAUW, Edisto Open
Land Trust, and Camplify. Our goal is to raise $100,000+. Please consider helping us reach our goal and
providing the opportunity for more children to attend camp. Click on the link below to DONATE now. 



West Willmore
Kathy Worm

GRP Board Members
www.greenriverpreserve.org/donate



Nicole Mihalas
Dr. Chris Paul
Sandy Schenck

Help us close the gap!

https://greenriverpreserve.org/donate







We are so grateful for the generosity of our
community. We would not be able to do what we
do without it and we look forward to sharing in

many future successes with you.



Nathan Ahlgrim, Program Director
Alexandria Bates, Business Director
Hayne Beattie-Gray, Director of
Communications & Partnerships
Jace Besold, Director of Operations

Yours in Camping, 
GRP Administrative Team

Inspiring environmental Stewards 



Sean Cook, Dining Director
Anne Izard & Stephen Mead, 
Executive Directors
Catherine Schenck, Director of Education
Geoffrey Whitesides, Farm & 
Property Manager


